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David Darts and Vickie Darts residing at 14855 Thrift Ave. White Rock, BC  object to
the proposed amendment to the zoning bylaw that governs allowable heights in the 
Town Centre which includes a proposal to allow buildings up to 29 stories tall. I ask 
that the Councillors who were members of Democracy Direct keep their commitment 
to keeping future highrises in the town center to 8 to 12 storeys with possibly of 16 
storeys along 16th as suggested by the Public Workshops. Dave and Vickie Darts
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